
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Generator Maintenance 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Rebecca Crosson 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and the Director of Public Works that the contract be 
awarded to Diversified Power Systems.     

 BACKGROUND: 

Request for bids were advertised and solicited for the Generator Maintenance contract. Bids were opened on 
September 5, 2024, at 2pm. We received zero (0) bids. Our current vendor, Diversified Power Systems, submitted 
after the deadline and confirmed they can offer same pricing as FY 2023-2024.  

 

 

 

 


